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The entire nontidal Delaware River is protected by DRBC's Special Protection 
Waters regulations that do not allow water quality to be diminished in any way. We 
are dependent on that protection to keep our water safe.
Therefore, to continue to keep our water safe, a COMPLETE ban on fracking and all its activities is
required. Thank you.
 


